
 

 

 

 

 

 

HAF April 2023 Update (28/04/2023) 

 
 
Summer 2023 & Winter 2023 Application Window is now Open  
The grant application forms and supporting documents are available for 

the Summer and Winter Programmes. It will be done as one application.  

All documents can also be found on the provider page on the Healthy 

Holidays Hull Website.  

The deadline for applications to be submitted is 12 noon on Wednesday 10th May 2023.  

All applications need to be submitted to Emily.Woodgate@hullcc.gov.uk  

If you have any questions on the application or want to discuss you programme ideas, then 

please contact Adam.McWhannell@hullcc.gov.uk or Kirsty.leake@hullcc.gov.uk  

_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Eating and Sensory Workshop 
Delivered in partnership between Hull City Council Early Help SEND Team, parents are 

invited to come along and explore the topic in a relaxed environment.   

They are running a three-week series of workshops lasting 90 minutes supporting parents 

and carers to explore the challenges they face with food.   

Dates: Tuesday 9th May, Tuesday 16th May and Tuesday 23rd May, 1:00pm-2.30pm  

Venue: Priory Children’s Centre, Priory Road, Hull, HU5 5RU 

They are encouraging partners to identify parents / families who might be at the start of their 

SEND journey and may benefit from attending.  Peer support will form a large element of the 

workshops with plans to trial a further two across the city later in the year. 

For more info please contact Helen Nicholson – helen.nicholson@hullcc.gov.uk  

Bookings can be made via the ‘Request Early Help Support’ section of the Early Help portal 

or by contacting Priory Children’s Centre on 01482 305770. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 
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Community Fridge Food Hubs Fund 
Through their partnership initiative, Co-op and Hubbub Foundation have so far funded the 

creation of 350 Community Fridges.  

 

Now, with funding from additional partners The Rothschild Foundation and the Starbucks 

Foundation, this programme will support the development of 50 Community Fridges into 

Food Hubs that support even more community food-based activities. 

 

Grants are available to non-profit organisations with an open community fridge to develop 

additional 'food hub' activities across the UK. 

Funding body:                Co-operative Group 

Maximum value:             £ 7,000  

Application deadline:    31/05/2023  

 

The funding is intended to increase the social and environmental impact of community 
fridges by allowing them to deliver their own activities that will bring local people together 
and provide access to healthy, affordable and sustainable food. 
 

For more information click here. 

 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
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